
From: Carlo Ruffolo  
Sent: Mon 12/2/2019 9:32 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: Fwd: 22 Clarissa 

Please find my letter of support for the installation of a crosswalk at 22 Clarissa. There 
have far too many close calls to ignore this issue. 

Carlo Ruffolo 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

On Nov 30, 2019, at 3:41 PM, Carlo Ruffolo wrote: 

We are the owners of a condo at 22 Clarissa unit #502. We are expressing our support 
for the installation of a cross walk. There have been numerous close calls in crossing 
this location, that has heightened our concerns. Please support this initiative.  

Thank you 

Carlo and Isabel Ruffolo 


